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Dear participant, 

You will find attached the final report of the Canada-Netherlands Seminar on 
Security, held in Ottawa, on February 28 and March 1, 2002. This event was a great 
success and I am pleased to present you with the summary of our discussion and 
recommendations during those two days. 

On behalf of Susan Cartwtight, the then Director General of the European Union, 
North and West Europe Bureau, I would like to thanlç you for your participation in this  
seminar and recognize once again the work done by the organizers, the Western Europe 
Division and the Non-proliferation,  Anus  Control & Disarmament Division in DFAIT, 
in collaboration with the Dutch Embassy in Ottawa. Special thanks should also be given 
to Dr. David Haglund who acted as a rapporteur. 

I hope that you will enjoy rea the report 

Sincerely, 

Jill Sinclair 
Director General 
International Security Bureau 


